
Request for Proposals (RFP) 

Cisco to Webex Migration Services 

RFP #2025-422 
Proposals, subject to the conditions contained herein, will be received by the Oneida County 
Department of Information Technology until 3:00 PM (EST) on Friday, July 25, 2025, for: 

Cisco to Webex Migration Services 
RFP #2025-422 

All proposals must be submitted as a single PDF file to Tammie Sokolowski, Information 
Technology Project Manager, via email at tsokolowski@oneidacountyny.gov. The subject line of the 
email must contain the RFP number and title. Late submissions will not be accepted. 

Questions 
All questions concerning this RFP must be submitted in writing to ocsupport@oneidacountyny.gov 
by July 11, 2025. Responses will be posted on the Oneida County website by July 18, 2025. 

Availability 
Copies of this RFP may be examined without charge at the Oneida County Department of 
Information Technology or downloaded from: 
https://oneidacountyny.gov/departments/purchasing/rfps/ 

The County reserves the right to reject any or all proposals received. 

Oneida County, in alignment with its Affirmative Action Plan, encourages proposals from 
underrepresented groups. This policy applies to all individuals without regard to age, race, creed, 
color, national origin, gender, religion, sexual orientation, disability, military status, marital status, 
genetic predisposition or carrier status, or political affiliation or belief. 

Christopher K. Thiesen 
Director of Information Technology 

Dated: July 2, 2025 

 


